
Maschio’s Food Service 

 
 
September 4, 2015 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are experiencing some set up technical issues with the new point of service system. Please do not 
change the location of where your child attends school.  The program manager is working to correct the 
information and we thank you for your patience.  Checks and cash may still be sent in with your child 
and will be credited to their account.  Hopefully all will be resolved soon.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Holly Reamer 
Maschio’s Area Supervisor 


